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October 10, 1979

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. 830
Office of Inspection and Enforcement P0/RKr:baw
U. S. Nuclear Rer,alstory Commission Docket No. 50-338
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 License No. NPF-4
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

P.irsuant to North Anna Power Station Technical Specifications, the Virginia
Llectric and Power Company hereby submits the following Licensee Event Report
for North Anna Unit No. 1.

Report No. Applicable Technical Specifications

LER 79-102/03L-0 T. S. 6.9.1.9.b

This report has been reviewed by the Station Nuclear Safety and Operating
Ccamittee and will be placed on the agenda for the next meeting of the
System Nuclear Safety and Operating Committee.

Very truly yours,

h k),%| disc h W
C. M. Stallings

Vice President-Power Supply
and Production Operations

Enclosures (3 copies)

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director (30 copies)
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Mr. William G. Mcdonald, Director (3 copies)
Of fice of Management Information and

Program Control
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